
Please wear a mask to help staff and children stay healthy.
Follow our COVID health policies and please keep your
child home if they have symptoms.
Join Vermont's Child Care Campaign and become an
advocate for a child care system that works for everyone.

We appreciate you 
and ask for your patience as we work hard to stay open.




Here are some ways you can help:

Scan with your
camera app!


